
From: Jess Elizabeth   
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 1:25 PM 
To: ppmclerks <ppmclerks@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Medallion corporation new buildings 
 
I think they should stop building new buildings and focused on cleaning up their buildings on kipps lane 
and Adelaide. They are full of roaches, bedbugs and they do the bare minimum to fix the situation at 
hand.   
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